Kairos Prison Ministry Week at McCormick: March 20 – 24. 
The Kairos Week begins just a few days from now. Thank you for all of your support over the past few weeks. 
We can still use your support: 
· Cookies: You can still donate your cookies at church through Sunday, April 19. Cookies must be in their original unopened packaging and cannot contain nuts.  The types of cookies that work best are Chocolate Chip, Fig Newton, Oatmeal (raisin), Sugar, Molasses, Oreo, and other sandwich type cookies. 

· Prayer wheel: In our community room at McCormick, we display a whiteboard Prayer Wheel for each day of the walk, showing the hours of the day and names of people who are praying for the participants at that time.  To sign up, click on this link Prayer Vigils - McCormick March 21 - 24 2023.   Scroll down to select the time you want to pray. You can also sign up on the paper sign-up sheet outside of the fellowship hall or fill in the times on the attached chart and send it to jdavia579@gmail.com
Your gifts of cookies and prayers represent Gods unconditional love (Agape), freely given with no expectation of anything in return. These gifts from a fellow Christian help the prisoners see that they are not alone. 
For more information, contact Joe Da Via, jdavia579@gmail.com or 262-424-3510.






	
